
Foundation Christmas Production 2023

Dear Families

We would like to invite you to our Christmas Production. We are performing on Tuesday
5th December at 10am and on Wednesday 6th December at 2pm. Two seats per family
have been allocated for either show. We are unfortunately unable to offer you tickets
for both performances due to seating restrictions. Younger siblings are very welcome
and can be accommodated on laps. We will not be issuing physical tickets, instead you
will be marked off a list upon arrival.

Each performance will last approximately 45 minutes and there will be opportunities to
take photographs at the end of each one.

The children have already been rehearsing and they are very excited about the
opportunity to perform in front of you all. Please continue to encourage them to
practice their songs and words, if they have some, at home.

Please fill out the slip below with your performance day preference and number of
tickets you require, then return to school as soon as possible.

Many thanks

Mr Whittaker and the Foundation Team

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………….

My Child’s Name …………………………………………. Class........................................

I would like to attend the 10am performance on Tuesday 5th December

I would like to attend the 2pm performance on Wednesday 6th December

I will need 1 seat I will need 2 seats




